United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce

George Herrera October 9, 1998
President/CED

Mr Rafael Arellano
529 East Jackson Street
Woodstock, IL 60098

Dear Mr Arellano:

On behalf of the United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC),
we thank you for your outstanding work at the 19th Annual National
Convention in Kansas City, Missouri.

With your outstanding leadership skills, you exemplify the qualities which
all professionals must strive to achieve. The USHCC commends you for
being an inspiration to all, and we encourage you to continue employing
your leadership skills for the betterment of your community and the
nation.

If there is anything that this organization can do to support you in your
advancement, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 842-1212.
Again, we thank you, wish you great success, and hope to stay in touch!
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